
In 2014 a grant was awarded to two European freelance journalists: Maria Delaney from Ireland for
her story proposal on Systematic BRCA Screening and to Prune Antoine from France for her
proposal to write an article on the long-terms effects on having been treated for and survived
paediatric cancer.
Maria Delaney’s article, Who should we screen for the BRCA gene? appears in Issue 67 of Cancer
World and was also published in Ars Technica.
Prune Antoine’s article, Rerouted, not derailed: resuming a young life after cancer appeared in
Cancer World 68.

https://archive.cancerworld.net/patient-voice/who-should-we-screen-for-the-brca-gene/
https://archive.cancerworld.net/patient-voice/rerouted-not-derailed-resuming-a-young-life-after-cancer/

